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Youth Justice Grant Funding Formula 
 
 

1. Attached as Appendix 1 to this report is a letter of 9 August from the Chief 
Executive of the Youth Justice Board (YJB) setting out the conclusions of a 
consultation exercise in relation to future distribution of YJB funding to Youth 
Offending Teams, together with a supporting document which shows the 
position for Stockton YOS in relation to each of the four options. 

 
2. Attached as Appendix 2 is a response letter of 22 August from the Chair of 

Stockton YOS Management Board detailing a number of concerns about the 
YJB proposals, first and foremost of which is the proposed timescale of 
bringing in the changes by April 2012. 

 
 
 
 


